
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Cold Lake Seniors' Society - November 12, 2019 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: November 26, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Director Coates, Treasurer Laforce, and Director Baker appeared as delegates at 
Council’s November 12, 2019 Council meeting advising that the Cold Lake Seniors' 
Society were not seeking any funding at this time, but rather providing Council with an 
update on the Seniors' Society.  The following information was provided to Council: 

 Letter of Introduction 
 Beliefs and Mission Statement 
 Financial Budget for Programming 
 November 2019 Newsletter 
 November 2019 Calendar 

 
Questions from Council ensued at this time. 
 
Mayor Copeland thanked Director Coates, Treasurer Laforce, and Director Baker for 
their presentation, and the dedication and hard work they provide towards keeping Cold 
Lake and area seniors healthy by keeping them active. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Cold Lake Seniors’ Society delegation presentation made at the 
November 12, 2019 regular meeting of Council as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


